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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: P6 After-School club
             P5-7 PE

Tuesday: P1-4 PE

             After-school Gaelic

Wednesday: P5-7 Ballymena
Thursday: P1-4 PE

              P5-7 FMT Tournament
Friday: P1-4 Central Library

          P5-7 Shared Education 10am-12pm

Congratulations to our fantastic P6 & 7 pupils who represented the school so well at the rugby blitz last week. They won 2 out of 3 games and were outstanding in their behaviour!

Primary 5, 6 & 7 will attend the F1 competition next Wednesday 18th April in Ballymena. Thank you to everyone who sponsored the project and to Mrs Boyd who has worked so hard to organise it all. The competition starts at 9:30am so the children will need to leave the school at 8:15am on Wednesday. They should wear their full school uniform and bring a snack and lunch with them. We aim to be home around 4:30pm but we will keep parents informed. 
P5-7 start Shared Education on Friday, working with the P7 class in Fivemiletown Primary. The following weeks will take place on a Wednesday. They will experience a range of different sports and play in mixed teams. Please ensure that the consent form is returned to school by Wednesday.

Thank you to all who completed the online questionnaire as part of our consultation for the school development plan. Unfortunately, we have had technical problems & I have to ask for you all to complete a paper copy as well. I am so sorry.

IMPORTANT: The school will close at 1pm for all pupils on Thursday 17th May to allow all staff attend Numeracy training. We apologise for any inconvenience but hope that you understand the importance of having highly trained staff to teach and assist the pupils.

P5-7 will have PE on Wednesday ONLY after this week as they will be involved in both the Shared Education sports programme and receive Gaelic coaching from Tyrone County Board on a Wednesday. 

We ask that any outstanding snack money is paid this week please. It is £7 from now until the end of May.

We need a parent volunteer to bring pupils to Garvaghey on Thursday 26th April for a Gaelic blitz. If you are able to assist with this, please contact the school.

Reminder: 

Confirmation in Brookeborough on 12th May.

First Holy Communion in Fivemiletown on 19th May.
I would like to take this chance to apologise in advance as I will not be able to attend First Holy Communion as my god-daughter’s Communion is on the same day. I am so annoyed to miss this special day for our children but unfortunately I cannot help it this time.

	PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Cormac Mc Girr

Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Dara Stewart
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

